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  WISH YOU WERE HERE 
42 Year 6 children had a wonderful start to their final year in 
primary school. They were not blessed with the best weather 
but that did not stop them getting stuck in to the wide variety 
of activities that were on offer. Gaia said, “When I was there I 
was determined to make the most of every opportunity… and 
I did!” Nicoletta even made it to the top of the climbing wall 
during a downpour. Hope said she was proud to have 
conquered her fears by completing the abseiling challenge - ”I 
felt very proud.” Apart from all the activities, children have 
the experience of looking after themselves and sharing a 
chalet. Chalet 3 won best kept chalet of the week. Arthur said 
the food was great too. Shae has a tip for Year 5s who will be 
going next September - do sleepovers to get used to staying 
away from home and don’t plan anything on the weekend you 
return - you will be catching up on your sleep. Shae slept in 
until midday on the Saturday! 
The last word goes to Gaia who said the views over the sea 
and Portland Bill were amazing. Mrs. Walker will be holding 
a meeting for Year 5 and their parents after school on Tuesday 
20th– following on from Meet the Teacher. 
A huge thank you to all the staff and volunteers who made 
sure the children had a fabulous week. 



      This year the assembly theme is  

North Primary School:  
Our United Nation. 

The theme was introduced in assembly on 
the 13th. 
The children were informed that through 
the year assemblies will focus on a 
country that our school community has a 
connection with.  
It would be fabulous if you have 
information or resources to share.  

Dates for your Diary 

Mon19th September School closed  

Tues 20th September Parents Meeting - Reception 
PHONICS 

Tues 20th September Y5 Parents Meeting - 
WEYMOUTH 

Friday 30th September Individual Photos 

Sunday October 2nd London Marathon 

Friday October 7th Book Fair Arrives 

Thursday 13th October  Book Fair Last Day 

Friday 21st October End of half term 

Tuesday 1st November  Return to school 

Tues 20th December Last day of autumn term 

Thurs 5th January 2023 First day of Spring Term 

Friday 10th February Last day of half term 

Monday 20th February Return to school 

Nsa  

Meet The Teacher  Meetings 

Year Group Date Start time 

Reception Wed 14th September 12.00pm 

Y2 Thurs 15th 9.00am 

Y1 Thurs 15th 2.25pm 

Y4 Fri 16th 9.00am 

Y3 Fri 16th 2.35pm 

Y5 Tues 20th
 2.20pm 

Y6 Wed 21st 2.20pm 

The Reception children had their first early start on the 12th with all 60 children in school for the morning, 
lining up in the lower playground just like all the other classes. The children are settling quickly and the staff 
are getting to know them very well. They are looking forward to seeing the parents at the Meet The Teacher 
meetings on Thursday 15th and the Phonics meeting on Tuesday 20th. 

Look out for the date of the first NSA 
meeting of the year. 
Please email nsa@north.essex.sch.uk  
If you would like to get involved. 

Good Luck to Mrs. Watson who is running in the London 
Marathon . 
Here is a link to sponsor her. 
https://tcslondonmarathon.enthuse.com/pf/watson-jenny-2d14f 


